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Answers to Questions on Notice 

Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
 

Topic:   Catering Project Board 

Question:  110 

Written:  Senator Wong 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 7 July 

With reference to the answer to 2016-17 Additional Estimates question on notice 47, who are the 
members of the Catering Project Board? 

How many times has the Catering Project Board met, and on what dates? 

Is the board still active, or has it been disbanded following the transition of catering arrangements? 

Answer 

1. The Catering Project Board consisted of Seven Members with other DPS representatives invited 
to meetings as required. Membership was as follows: 
• Mr Rob Stefanic, Secretary – Chair 
• Ms Myra Croke, Chief Operating Officer – Deputy Chair 
• Mr Luke Hickey, Assistant Secretary Parliamentary Experience Branch 
• Mr Nick Creagh, Chief Finance Officer 
• Mr Paul Cooper, A/g First Assistant Secretary Building and Security Division 
• Mr Ian McKenzie, A/g Chief Information Officer 
• Ms Kate Fitzgerald, Director Contracts & Licences 

 
2. The Catering Project Board met on eight occasions on the following dates: 

• 12 September 2016 
• 22 September 2016 
• 6 October 2016 
• 20 October 2016 
• 3 November 2016 
• 18 November 2016 
• 8 December 2016 
• 15 December 2016 

 
3. No, the Catering Project board was disbanded following the transition to APH Catering and 

Events. 


